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hAll D  
We are excited to announce that all teams will be in the same location for the 
skittles area this year. All teams will be in Hall D directly underneath the com-
petition room. This is a large area that will offer a lot of  space for our partici-
pating schools.  

Additionally, The CubbyHole will also be located in Hall D. 


